
Please note:  Due to the COVID-19 we are acting with an abundance of caution and are 

currently in the process of transitioning our staff to telecommuting.  We will be in the office 

the week of March 16th through the 20th. On March 23rd we will begin working from 

home.  With increased internet traffic however, we may expect slower connection and 

response times. You might encounter this with any of our employees working from home 

as well. We will still be available by phone, fax, and email, however, will not be available in 

person.  Many payments can be made online directly through your carriers’ website!  In any 

event, we'll ask for your patience as we work through this transitory time and take the 

steps necessary to prevent the further spread of this virus.  

 


